From: Ben Gelfand <ben.gelfand@blueskydigitalassets.com>

Sent: February 20, 2025 4:35 PM

To: CSE_Public_Info <CSEPublicInfo@thecse.com>

ce: I

Subject: Re: CSE - Notice 2025-002 - Proposed Amendments to CSE Listing Policies - Notice and Request
for Comment

I'lWjust reply here.
You are just making it more difficult for CSE companies to fund or complete M & A.
You should be looking to remove layers of regulation to help venture companies survive.

Canada's economy is dying and this kind of proposal for more roadblocks and regulation
just speeds up the death.

BEN W. S. GELFAND





